
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2013 11:32 AM 
To: Reiley Beth 
Subject: Bill 401 
 
The honest person would not resort to this kind of devious machination to shut us citizens from our 
recreational use of the rivers and streams in Oregon.  The bill 401 is the very worst kind of regulation, 
and has no place  
in our legal system.  I am ashamed to be an Oregonian.   ross Smith,  
Portland  
 

 


